
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Schindler, Jack
Sent: Friday, February 13, 2009 1:56 PM
To: Williamson, Alec; Eloheimo, Beth
Cc: Lacy, Paul; Thomas, Karen
Subject: RE: BST project status
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

6/24/2009

thanks Alec 
  
have a good weekend ! 
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Friday, February 13, 2009 1:54 PM 
To: Schindler, Jack 
Cc: Lacy, Paul; Thomas, Karen 
Subject: BST project status 
 
Hi Jack-  in response to your inquiry on BST- the project as designed will probably not be going to ad on June 1, it is 
likely to be scaled back and repackaged (yet again) to more of a 5-6 year stopgap until the bored tunnel comes on 
line.  I don't have a new ad date yet, but probably sometime fall 09, is my guess.  We'll get back to you when we 
have a more firm idea of a new ad date and project description. 
  
Thanks, 
Alec 
  
Alec Williamson, PE 
Design Engineering Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Washington State Dept. of Transportation 
206-382-6366 (work) 
206-437-3059 (cell) 
  


